Kenai Peninsula Borough Purchasing & Contracting

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Charlie Pierce, Mayor

THRU:

John D. Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director

FROM:

Lee Frey, Solid Waste Director

DATE:

June 15, 2022

RE:

Authorization to Award a Contract for RFP22-024 Hazardous Waste Collection

Program

On May 6, 2022 the Kenai Peninsula Borough Solid Waste Department formally solicited proposals for RFP22-024 Hazardous Waste Collection Program. The request for proposals was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on May 6, 2022.

The project consists providing all labor, equipment and materials necessary for the successful operation of the Hazardous Waste Collection Program (HWCP) at four (4) Borough solid waste facilities: Central Peninsula Landfill (CPL), Homer Transfer Facility (HTF), Seward Transfer Facility (STF) and Rocky Ridge Landfill (RRLF) in Seldovia, Alaska.

On the due date of May 20, 2022, two (2) proposals were received and reviewed by a review committee as follows:

FIRMS

LOCATION

TOTAL SCORE

US Ecology Alaska, LLC

Kenai, Alaska

278

Clean Harbors Environmental

Anchorage, Alaska

204

Services, Inc.

The highest ranking proposal, which includes a cost factor, was submitted by US Ecology Alaska, LLC with a lump sum cost proposal of \$203,145.10. The proposal review committee recommends award of a contract to US Ecology Alaska, LLC. Your approval for this award is hereby requested.

Funding of this contract will be charged to account number 290.32570.00000.43011.

Charlie Pierce

6/16/2022

Charlie Pierce, Mayor

Date

FINANCE DEPARTMENT FUNDS VERIFIED	
Acct. No. <u>290.32570.00000.43011</u>	
Amount <u>\$203,145.10 - FY23</u>	
By: CIK BH	Date:

NOTES: FY23 BUDGET